Year Group: 6

Topic: Our Perfect Planet

Genius Hour

Following feedback from the children in Year 6 in Term 4, we have made the decision to combine the children’s learning in school and the children’s termly
Home Learning. We have been blown away by the children’s passion in their Topic learning so far this term and the extra time, effort and care they are taking
both within and outside of school and, as a result of the children’s feedback and outstanding outcomes, we have decided to capitalise on this.

In school this term, children will be learning about our topic of ‘Our Perfect Planet’ (see our Term 5 newsletter or speak to the children for more information)
and their Genius Hour project will be focused on this. In school, children will come up with their own original question (one that a simple Google search will not
answer!) which they must then conduct their own research and present their answer for by the third Monday of Term 6 (20.06.22). The learning within school
across the curriculum should support them with this, depending on their question, and they will be given time within school hours to explicitly work on
conducting their research, answering and presenting their question.

Children will be expected to continue their learning as part of a Home Learning project and all children will be expected to present their answer to their
guestion to a high standard in the last week of term.

Should you need any further information or clarification about this, please speak to your class teacher.

Due date: Monday 20" June 2022




